
Hello Auxiliary members.  

I trust you are doing well.   Hope all enjoyed a nice autumn and now as you prepare for
the upcoming holiday season.  This is such a wonderful time of the year!

How are your membership drives going? Are they producing amazing results? The 
Department of North Dakota is striving to be a department with 100% membership this 
year. We can do it, but we need everyone’s assistance to achieve it! If you haven’t heard 
from a member in a while, reach out to visit and encourage them to renew their 
membership and attend a unit meeting.

As I write this article, Northwestern Division is sitting at 53.88% and North Dakota is at 
46.80%, just ahead of Wyoming. North Dakota already has several units with 100% of 
goal! Congratulations Hannaford, Milnor, Tolna, and Beach! Let’s all put a BIG push on 
and GO FOR GOAL! 

It will be great fun to see which District can achieve 100% first.

Have a wonderful holiday season.

LoAnn Dick 


